
WEEKLY CALENDAR 
TODAY: 4th  SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST,   FATHERS’ DAY 

  9:00am   Hours  9:30am  Divine Liturgy  
 Acolytes: check in the Altar             Church School 
 Thanksgiving Prayers: George Patrick      Fellowship: Q−Z  

Wed  6/23: 6:00pm  Daily Vespers                                                                                             
  7:00pm Father George’s Orthodoxy Class 

Thur 6/24 NATIVITY OF SAINT JOHN THE BAPTIST 
  9:10am Hours 9:30am  Divine Liturgy 

Sat    6/26: 5:30pm  Choir Rehearsal 
  6:00pm  Great Vespers, Confessions 

Sun   6/27:  5th  SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST   

  9:00am   Hours  9:30am  Divine Liturgy,  
 Acolytes: check in the Altar             Church School 
 Thanksgiving Prayers: Patrick Moore     Fellowship: A−G 

 NEW PODCASTS AVAILABLE FROM ANCIENT FAITH 
RADIO  at:  www.ancientfaith.com  include:  

 *   Musing on Mission, an interview with Father Gabriel Rochelle, in 
which the planting of an Orthodox Christian mission in Las Cruces, NM 
is discussed. Father Gabriel also discusses the significance of the word 
"conversion" in the Orthodox Christian context.  
 *  Unraveling the Episcopal Assembly, an interview with Father 
Mark Arey, initial secretary of the North America Episcopal Assembly 
held in New York May 26-28, 2010, on the work of the gathering. Father 
Mark was one of very few non-bishops attending the Assembly.  
 *   No Regrets, a short podcast in which Frederica Mathewes-
Green shares her thoughts on recognizing the sins in our lives that make 
our souls and even our bodies sick. 

     If you notice anything in or around our church building that needs 
some fixing, please to not hesitate to speak to our maintenance 
overseer, Wayne Descheneau after Liturgy or at: 890-0124, 850-
2196 (his cell) or e-mail: wmdescheneau@comcast.net.          .    
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4th Sunday After Pentecost 
June 20th, 2010  

Hodigitria Icon at Mt Athos 

Welcome Visitors!   Christ is In Our Midst! 
We are honored you are visiting today. *  Liturgy Books may be found 
on the Candle Table at the back of the church . *  We invite  you to fill 
out a Visitor’s Card, also on the Candle Table & place it in one of the 
Collection Baskets there. *  We do not take up a Collection during our 
services but rather ask you to place donations in one of the baskets on 
the Candle Table. *  While only Orthodox Christians who have prepared 
themselves may receive Holy Communion, everyone is welcome to 
come forward at the end of Liturgy to receive a blessing from our priest 
and to take the blessed bread. *  It is the Orthodox practice to stand 
during services as a sign of reverence for the Lord but if you need to sit, 
please do so.  Use of chairs is shared.  If you are able, we particularly try 
to stand during the processions with the Gospel and the Gifts, during the 
Readings, the Creed, during the preparation of the Holy Eucharist, the 
Lord’s Prayer and reception of Communion. *  We invite you to stay 
after the Thanksgiving Prayers for fellowship and coffee, so that we 
may greet you personally, and to answer any questions you may have 
about our faith, our parish or today’s service. *  Please help yourself to 
the brochures and information on the Literature Table. *  All children 
ages three through twelve are encouraged to attend our Sunday 
School after Holy Communion. *  We hope you will visit us again.  

Please send Prayer Corner names and updates along with bulletin announcements to 
Daniel Schulte at: drschulte@hughes.net  or call  505-495-9200. 



Rubrics for Today: Resurrection Tone 3 
ANNOUNCEMENTS & NOTICES 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

Resurrection tone sheets are on the Literature Table   
Resurrection texts are also in the appendices of the black Liturgy books 

ALL SAINTS PHOTOS of the church on Pentecost and the children 
helping with the landscaping are now on our website.  If you took 
pictures on our Feast Day or of any other All Saints activities since 
Pascha, please email them to Diane Prokipchak at albddxp@msn.com.  
She can also scan in photographs you may want to share.  Some more 
Pascha photos would be nice too.  

PRAYER CORNER 
 New Requests/Updates: God grant you many years to all fathers, 
grandfathers and god-fathers....Memory eternal for all deceased fathers. 
Please pray for the health of our brother in Christ, George Patrick; for 
the health of Mary Beth Dorsey who has been on our cancer remission 
list, but who’s cancer has sadly returned; and for the health of Kent 
Odenbach who is in critical condition post surgery. 

THE PARISH COUNCIL has appointed Saturday, July 10th as the 
work day to finish the rock spreading on the west side of our church 
building.  Work will begin at 9:00am.  Bring your gloves, shovels and 
wheelbarrows and we’ll make quick work of  the remainder of this task. 

 May the Lord grant His mercy and healing to those diagnosed 
with cancer: Ron, Fr. Demetrios, Christine, Alex, Debra, Glenda, Rolf, 
Igor, Kenneth, Diane, Brandon, Rosemary, Marilyn, Frances, Annette, 
Anita, Amanda, Jenn, Linda, Martha, Joan, Jim, Lukas, Matthew, Marcel, 
Mike, Anna, Susan, William, Donna, Nancy, Kim, Pamela, Bryan, Marcella. 
For those in remission from cancer: Seraphim, Jo, Alexander, Jo, Anna.   

TWO LADY’S RINGS HAVE BEEN FOUND in our parking lot.  
One was found this past Tuesday and one a while ago. See MARY JO 
Austin if you have lost a ring. 

NEW ITEMS ARE IN OUR BOOK STORE.  There are new books, 
including copies of The Mystical Shroud by our very own James Damon 
and look for the beautiful new crosses, etc. on the Literature table! 

 May the Lord send his angels to protect those deployed or working 
in combat areas: Connor  and Steven.   
 May the Lord grant His mercy and healing to those with other 
ailments, injuries, difficult situations and intentions needing prayer: 
Dcn Gerry, Hieromonk John, Fr George, Emilee, Irene, Jeremy & Coltin, 
Janet, Paul, Karen, Fr Sergei, Monica, Darla, Melissa, Andrea, Arline, Layla 
Anne, Renee, Gus, Maria, Cynthia, Mary Ann, Matthew and his mother 
Hoda, Marilyn, Stephanie, William, Anya, Jose, Ludmilla, Jim, Loren, John, 
Sharon, Subdcn. Gregory, Maria, Fr Christopher, Mary, Shanna & 
daughters Michaela, Cheyenne and Logan, Bryan, child Elijah and parents 
Janice and Timothy, Bob, Mary, Gail, Arnold, Dcn Stephen, Sarah, 
Elizabeth, Josie, Ernest, Ryan, Robert, Mother Anna, Basil, Stephen, Rick, 
Columcille, Connie, Susan, Matushka Marilyn, Rebecca, Julie, Rick, Lela & 
her brother.  

CHECK OUT “THE ORTHODOX CHURCH” NEWSPAPER: 
the official publication of The Orthodox Church in America. The Winter 
2010 issue is available on the OCA Website at: www.oca.org. Featured 
inside are articles titled: Processions and emotions;  The human icon;  Archbishop 
Job: Theology in Color;  The Jesus Prayer;  Habits of a grateful heart;  Seattle site of 
16th All-American Council;  Conciliarity;  In Memoriam: Archbishop Job of 
Chicago;   Changing times;  and  OCA News, Notes, Notices.  

ORTHODOX SUMMER CAMP: Rocky Mountain Orthodox Youth 
Camp, Ward, Colorado . August 1−4 at Glacier View Ranch, Ward, 
Colorado.  Contact Fr. Anthony Karbo, director, at: 
frkarbo@theophany.org or 719-473-9238.  Saint Peter the Aleut 
Camp, Northern Texas,  June 28−July 2,  ages 8 through 18 at YMCA 
Camp Grady Spruce, Possum Kingdom Lake near Weatherford, Texas.  
Contact Fr. John Anderson, director, at: 214-528-3741, 972-323-
6036, or: la1656@yahoo.com or Fr. Antonio Perdomo, assistant director, at: 
padreantoniop@aol.com. or: call: 956-781-6114, 956-781-2388  Go to: 
www.stgeorgepantry.org/summercamp1.html for registration forms.  

 God Grant You Many Years to all those celebrating Name Days, 
birthdays and anniversaries.  
 O Lord, send your angels to watch over all those traveling.   

PARISH  FINANCIAL  REPORT:   YTD  THROUGH  MAY, 2010 
               Income:     Expenses:    Shortfall: 

$42,638.50  $45,206.49 −$2,567.99 
A FEW JUNE CALENDARS are still available on the Literature Table. 

PARENTS, PLEASE DO NOT FORGET to provide supervision  
for your children outside the building after the Divine Liturgy. JULY CALENDAR ITEMS are needed by this Wednesday.  Call or 

e-mail Diane Prokipchak at: 505-792-4507 or albddxp@msn.com.                He who has compassion on the poor lends to God and 
He will repay Him for his good deed"     ...Proverbs 19:17 
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